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Last year’s World Deaf conference held in Spain left me with a renewed
resolve to see Deaf ministry moving forward in Colombia. Colombia
will be hosting the next World Deaf Conference in 2026. I’m so excited
to see what God will do through this Conference. It is great to see how
God is bringing us together not only in Colombia, but also throughout
the world. Will you pray with us for God’s guidance in the planning
process. 

  

Support Deaf
missions today!

This past December I had the opportunity to fly
into Colombia for a week during my itineration.  
It was great to get to spend time with the Deaf
church. I can’t wait to get back for my next 4
year term. 

The Reach 2024 missions tour in NJ is this Feb.-March! I’m so
excited to be a part of it. I will to be able to visit many
churches and ministries over the next few weeks. Please be
praying that I raise more monthly pledges and cash for my
ministry projects. I need about 2,300 more in monthly pledges
to reach financial clearance for my next term. A big thank you
to those who already support this ministry! I’m humbled to be
able to partner with you. Thank you. Together lives are
changed! 

  

MY YEAR OF FUNDRAISING FUN

DÍA DE LAS VELITAS

DECEMBER IN COLOMBIA
PRAYER REQUESTS 

Good driving conditions

People would feel called to make
pledges

Good health and strength for all the
travel. 

The Holy Sprit would speak through
me.   

https://agmd.org/u/AlexandraBishop
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